
Question 1 – Councillor Boughtflower 

  

“Given this Council could be in a better financial position, will the artificial constraints (excluding 
the 14 stories height limit) on developing the Oast House site be removed, as the extra 
development potential could bring in significant extra funds. The extra dwellings would also 
make up our housing shortfall created by the loss of 30 plus dwellings, because of the 
Environment Agency’s objections and meeting the Government’s aspirations on housing 
developments. 
 
Will this matter be put on the next available committee meeting agenda to be debated and 
voted upon. 
  

 


